
Reconnecting, Empowering, Engaging and Launching the Next Generation!

A Message from Ms. Grant

Dear Church Lane Families,
We hope you had a restful holiday break with family and friends.We
made it through our first week of 2024, even though it was a short
one!

We have a long stretch ahead of us as we enter into the third
quarter in a few weeks and prepare for testing season. Information on testing schedules will be
sent home for all grade levels in the upcoming months.

Teachers and staff are excited to see the growth in our students as we head into the second half of
the school year. Plans are being made now for Math and Reading night activities to give you more
ways to support your children at home. As you have seen and received information, computers will
be coming home with children daily. Please talk to your children about using the devices safely and
appropriately for school work only.

We look forward to seeing you at upcoming school events and as always we are grateful for your
support of Church Lane. Happy New Year!

Let's make this a great January!
All the best,
Lori Grant, Principal



Dates to Remember
January 2024
Monday 15

Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr.
Day - Schools and Offices
Closed

Friday 19
Second Marking Period
Ends - Schools Close 3
hours Early for All
Students - Grade
Reporting and Data

Monday 29
Report Cards Distributed

Changes in Dismissal
Plans
When you have a change in the
way your child goes home at
the end of the school day,
please contact the main office
or your child's teacher.If the
school has not received
communication from the
parent, the child will go home
the regular way agreed to by
the parent at the start of the
school year. Thank you.

Get Involved!
Find out how you can join
the PTA!
Support student growth
and learning
Support teachers
Build our school
Find ways to volunteer

After-School Clubs
Dismissal
If you have a student
participating in an after-school
club, please be sure that they
can be picked up by an adult at
the end of the session. We will
not release children to walk
home in the dark. Please

LUNCH TIMES
If you have to bring your child's
lunch to school, please make
sure you bring it before your
child's scheduled time, so that
your child can eat with their
class. Please call the office to
make sure of your child's
lunchtime. Thanks so much!

Dressing for Cold
Weather
As the weather changes,
please be sure that students
have cold weather gear. We
will have outdoor recess



contact the teacher in charge
of the club and let them know
who will be picking up your
child. We want to keep all
students safe. Thank you.

unless the temperature
advisory recommends that we
stay inside. Coats,hats and
gloves are recommended for
students to stay warm. If you
have need of any of these
items, please contact the main
office. Thank you!

If you have a new phone number for work or home, please come to
the main office to update your information! Also, if you have family
members or friends picking up your child in emergency situations,
please put that adults name and number on the contact list for easy
verification as a part of our safety procedures. Thank you so much.

Administration
Ms. Grant ~ Principal lgrant@bcps.org

Ms. Eunique Gray ~ Assistant Principal egray2@bcps.org
Email: lgrant@bcps.org
Website: Churchlanees.bcps.org
Phone: 443-809-0717

Twitter: @Church_Lane_ES
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